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District Directors  
Bob (Goose) and Dorothy Richards  

I 
n April we attended the 

Tennessee District Con-

vention, Spring Fling, in 

Chattanooga, Tennessee. In 

addition to Dorothy and I 

there was a large group of 

the District Staff, the NC Drill 

Team and a number of other 

members from across North 

Carolina in attendance. In 

fact, the North Carolina Dis-

trict was awarded the larg-

est District outside of Tennes-

see for having the most 

members in attendance. The 

weather was spectacular. 

One evening a group of us 

went to dinner at a restau-

rant named Champy's. This 

restaurant was recom-

mended as a place that 

served the best fried 

chicken. We were not disap-

pointed, the food was very 

good with miniature tamales 

and fried pickles for appetiz-

ers. The atmosphere was lo-

cal Chattanooga, and the 

price was reasonable. The 

next night we went to 

Suga's, a restaurant recom-

mended for its ribs. The ribs 

were alright but the beef 

brisket was excellent. When 

we returned to our motel we 

could hear what sounded 

like race cars. We decided 

to follow the sound and 

found Boyd's Race Track a 

3/8ths mile dirt track a short 

distance away. We paid our 

entry fee of $12 per person 

and had a ball. We all de-

cided that there is a lot of 

fun to be had watching cars 

racing on a dirt track. We 

returned to the motel tired 

but happy with racetrack 

dirt in our hair and teeth. All 

in all we enjoyed our trip to 

Tennessee where we met 

some very friendly people, 

enjoyed seeing old friends, 

and relaxing with good 

friends.  

On May 1, 2014 Dorothy and 

I and a number of the District 

Staff and members of the 

NC District Chapters at-

tended the South Carolina 

District Rally in Florence. I 

rode my trike to Greer, SC to 

Cherokee Trikes & More to 

have them take a look at 

the brakes which had been 

giving me problems along 

with a crack in the trike kit 

frame. Dorothy followed in 

four wheels and we pro-

ceeded to the Rally. The SC 

District Directors and their 

Staff made us feel very wel-

come. Tony White, Goodyõs 

Coordinator, William Prince, 

District Newsletter Editor/

WebMaster and I were 

locked in jail for not having 

proper papers to enter SC. 

The District Directors were 

entered into a challenge 

with toilet bowl plungers and 

toilet paper which Dorothy 

and I lost but had more fun 

losing than winning. Charles 

Dudley dropped his bike 

when participating in the 

Top Gun event and it would 

not go over 15 mpg after he 

dropped it. The SC folks got 

his bike to the motel and 

Todd Meadows, CD NC -D2 

brought a trailer down to 

Florence and trailered 

Charlesõs bike back home 

and let Charles and Marion 

ride his bike back home the 

following day. This is what 

GWRRA is all about ð being 

there for each other when in 

need. Again, the NC District 

was the largest District in at-

(Continued on page 10) 
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Asst. District Directors -East 
Bobby and Susan Womack  

H 
ello Fellow Wingers,  

Wow, can you be-

lieve it is May al-

ready? Time sure flies when 

you are having Fun. When 

Susan and I first took over 

some folks said that we 

would not have any Fun 

anymore because it would 

take a lot of our time. Let me 

tell you if you donõt manage 

it right it could take all your 

time and you wouldnõt have 

any Fun. Susan and I have 

figured out how to manage 

our time and still have lots of 

FUN. Sometimes we have to 

miss a GWRRA event to be 

with family or friends, but 

that happens to everyone at 

one time or another. We 

have missed things with our 

families to attend an event, 

but we still made sure to 

have Fun. We went to Gar-

ners Chicken Wing Ding on 

April 26. Attendance was 

down a bit but everyone 

there enjoyed the food and 

had a Fun time. May 3 we 

went to South Carolinaõs 

Rally and Shawn and Donna 

Lane rode down with us. It 

was nice to be out on the 

bike again. We went down 

thru the country and it was a 

great ride with lots of scen-

ery. We arrived at the rally in 

time to join up with most of 

the District Staff and hand 

out flyers and shop at the 

vendors where Susan twisted 

my arm for a cover for her 

bike. At closing ceremonies 

North Carolina won the larg-

est District in attendance 

outside of South Carolina.  

Are you ready for Wings 

Over The Smokies? Have you 

gotten your registration in 

yet? Have you gotten your 

room? I know it is still a few 

months away but time is go-

ing fast and it will be here 

before you know it. So donõt 

wait till the last minute. Take 

a few minutes and get it 

taken care of. You can do 

your registration online via 

PayPal and when reserving 

your room most hotels donõt 

charge your card until the 

day you are supposed to ar-

rive. Hope to see you all 

there.  

Until next time, Letõs Ride 

and have FUN.  
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Asst. District Directors -Central 
Libby Jennings  

I 
t is May already and it is 

beautiful weather out-

side finally and it is time 

to ride.  

Some Day Rallies have been 

held already this year but it 

really gets kicked off in May 

with something or some-

where to ride almost every 

weekend. Please support 

chapter day rallies in the 

East, Central and West when 

you can. This is what GWRRA 

is all about, having fun with 

other members from other 

chapters.  

I know District Staff keeps 

pushing registrations on you 

but this is an important part 

of Wings Over The Smokies 

and making it a success. You 

said you would support the 

District Staff if we went back 

to the mountains. Well come 

on folks, if you havenõt regis-

tered, do it today. Print off 

the registration forms and 

mail it - or go online to Pay-

Pal to register today!  Re-

member this is the North 

Carolina Members Rally and 

WE NEED YOU.  The vendor 

list is building up and we 

would love to have lots more 

for you to do your shopping 

at.  

I have had the pleasure of 

visiting two (2) district rallies 

in the last two (2) weeks. The 

first one was the Tennessee 

Rally. They know how to put 

on a rally. Something to do 

all the time and I really had 

a lot of fun. The dirt race 

track was fun, fun, fun. The 

second one was South Caro-

lina. They moved the venue 

to Florence this year to a 

beautiful facility and it was a 

lot of fun to be had there 

too. The jail was a big hit 

there. If we had one at 

Wings who would you have 

locked up? The weather was 

really nice at both rallies this 

year. If you are able to visit 

another state rally I would 

encourage you to go and 

show them North Carolina is 

in the House.  

Two (2) special days are 

coming up in May. Motherõs 

Day is May 11 th. I want to 

wish all Mothers out there a 

very Happy Motherõs Day. 

The other one is Memorial 

Day on May 26 th. We all 

know how important this day 

is. Remember all our service 

men and women who have 

served and are serving in our 

military.   God Bless Each Of 

You. 

Wendy and Dave Silbertstein at NC -Yõs Open House. 
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Asst. District Directors -West 
Mike and Lynn Humphries  

M 
ay is Motorcycle 

Awareness Month. 

We as GWRRA 

Members should take the 

opportunity to talk to people 

in our area about being 

aware of motorcycles. A 

good way to do this is while 

traveling on our bikes, when 

we stop to get gas or some-

thing to eat.  

We are so glad to see the 

warm weather. Lynn and I 

had a great ride to Chatta-

nooga for the Tennessee 

Rally. On the way back we 

took the long way home 

and rode to Deals Gap (Tail 

of the Dragon). It was a 

beautiful day and wonderful 

ride.  

There are still a lot of Chap-

ter events so check the Dis-

trict Website and plan on 

going if you can.  

We are four months away 

from Wings Over The 

Smokies. Hope everyone is 

registered and getting ex-

cited about being back in 

the mountains.  

We would like to wish all the 

Mothers a Happy Mother's 

Day.  


